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KYSSAR Officers-2011-12 

President : Harry Geimeier 

president@kyssar.org 

President Elect: Tom Geimeier 
president-elect@kyssar.org 

Vice President: Gary Howard 

vice-president@kyssar.org 

Secretary: Del White 

secretary@kyssar.org 

Treasurer:  Richard B. Bierman 

treasurer@kyssar.org 

Chaplain: Michael Colegrove 

chaplain@kyssar.org 

Historian: Charles E. Scott 

historian@kyssar.org 

Registrar:  Jessie L. Hagan 

registrar@kyssar.org 

Chancellor: Kenneth E. Oakley  

chancellor@kyssar.org 

National Trustee: Rev. Forrest Chilton 

national-trustee@kyssar.org 

Alt. Nat’l Trustee: James Strohmeier  

alt-national-trustee@kyssar.org 

Editor (Newsletter): Charles E. Scott 

editor@kyssar.org 

Webmaster: Preston “Tom” Higgins, II 

webmaster@kyssar.org 

“United we stand, divided we fall.” 

KYSSAR President 

Harry Geimeier 

Headquarters Renovation Progress 

 

 

 

The back part of the building has been removed and will be rebuilt according to 

plan. Windows and doors are being framed and brick work will soon begin. 

To keep up to date on the renovation progress, go to the NSSAR web site at: 

 

http://www.sar.org/ 

 

Two videos, showing what has been done, have been posted.   

Additional videos will be added until the renovation is complete. 

Keep watching! 

 

Have you made your donation? 

 

 Individual  or  Chapter ? 

 

Any amount will help! 
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DAR & CAR 

My grandson, Matthew Olson, who attended 
the Liberty Tree ceremony as a member of the 
Jack Jouett Society N.S.C.A.R. is now       
watering the tree as a service project for the 
Beta Club. I thought you might be interested in 
seeing how it looks this month. Matthew is 
concerned about it because it looks a bit pitiful 
without any leaves. I told him to just take care 
of it and it should be fine in the spring.                   

Sharlene Cooper, Regent, John Marshall DAR 

Regent, Sharlene Cooper 
Matthew Olson & Liberty Tree 

Denise Hall, NSSAR Genealogist receives 

a SAR Medal of Appreciation for referring 

her fifth new member to the SAR. Making 

the presentation is V.P. General Forrest 

Chilton. Forrest is wearing one of several 

hats he was selling to raise money for our 

“Service to Veterans.”   

Regents Keitt Wood and Sharlene 

Cooper present a wreath for the 

DAR at Wreaths Across America. 

Members of the Corn Island DAR  

Chapter who attended the Wreaths 

Across America ceremony. (L-R) are: 

Shelley Kuussalo, Terry Pyles, Regent 

Janet Upton and Laura Huffman 

Thanks DAR Members 
 

The unofficial records show 

that DAR members referred 

65 new members to the SAR 

during 2012--Thanks DAR! 
 

Special thanks to 

Regent Jessieanne Wells 

& SAR Liaison Barbara Smith 

KSSAR Regent 

Jessieanne Wells 
SAR Liaison 

Barbara Smith 
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Captain Charles Gatliff SAR & William Whitley DAR Chapters 

On Saturday, November 10, The Captain Charles Gatliff Chapter of the SAR and the William Whitley Chapter of NSDAR co-

hosted a joint luncheon meeting in commemoration of National Veterans Day. The focus of the program was the 50th anniver-

sary of the beginning of the Vietnam War. The speaker was Lieutenant Colonel (Ret.) Michael Warren who served in Vietnam.  

The picture on the left shows Chapter President Dr. Michael Colegrove shaking hands with Lieutenant Colonel (Ret.) Michael 

Warren.   

Captain Charles Gatliff SAR Chapter member Don Root (third from the left in the picture) is recognized for his   

efforts in the Flat Lick Elementary school’s Blessing in a Backpack program. Each Friday, students from this school 

are given a backpack with food for seven meals. Without this program, some of the students would not have anything 

to eat over the weekend. Other positive effects from this program include improvement in both attendance and     

academic achievement.  

Simon Kenton Chapter 

Jesse Moore is installed as the new President of the Simon 

Kenton Chapter. In the picture Jesse receives congratulations 

from the out-going President--Tom Geimeier. Tom is the    

current President-Elect of the Kentucky Society and will     

assume his new duties as KYSSAR President in March of 

2013. Jesse has big shoes to fill but should be very capable as 

he has been a valued member of this very active chapter. 

Jesse Moore and Tom Geimeier 
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Louisville Thruston Chapter 

Color Guard members Commander Dan Klinck, Henry Head, 

David Sympson, Jon Huffman and Hayden Fuller pay tribute at 

the burial of Louisville Thruston member Sammie Lee. 

After a flag folding by the Air Force Honor Guard, Dan Klinck and Jon 

Huffman fire a gun salute.   Photos by Clarice Fuller 
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Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter 

John Clay Barnett gives a historical presentation at St. Mary of the Knobs School in Southern Indiana. 

Students try on hats and uniforms at a Center for Advancing America’s Heritage event at headquarters. Joe Parish, Chuck Scott 

and John Clay Barnett conducted part of the activities which included ringing the Liberty Bell and writing with a quill pen. 

At another CAAH event, Scott Giltner shows the students his rifle and Charlie 

Scott plays a song on his fife. 
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Chuck Scott and Dennis Scott talk with 

students at the Meadow View Elemen-

tary School in Radcliff, KY. This was 

part of an off-site CAAH event. 

Pictures from Meadow View Elementary School. A student tries on a coat like 

one George Washing might have worn. RaeAnn Sauer talks about items carried 

in a haversack and Colleen Wilson introduces students to a quill pen. 

1 

2 
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Wreaths Across America 

Two SAR Chapters (Louisville Thruston and Gov. Isaac Shelby) Four DAR Chapters (John Marshall, Fincastle, Corn Island and 

Peter Foree) and one C.A.R. Chapter (Jack Jouett) worked together in a recent Wreaths Across America ceremony at the Zachary 

Taylor Cemetery in Louisville. It rained, but it did not dampen the spirits of those that came to pay tribute to our military buried at 

the cemetery. This type of ceremony was held at many locations across the nation. 

(1) Members of the Louisville Thruston Chapter Color Guard: (L-R) Henry Head, David Head, President John H. Huffman, Sr., 

Hayden Fuller, Renee Shields and Jon Huffman. 

(2) President John H. Huffman, Sr. salutes after presenting his chapter wreath. 

(3) Hayden Fuller and Renee Shields perform a drum duet at the ceremony.         (Pictures by Doug Collins) 

1 

2 
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(1) Members of the Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter Color Guard: Kneeling: Chuck Scott and Charlie Scott. Back Row: Scott 

Giltner, Dennis Scott, Marshall Wilkins, Tom Jones, President Rev. Forrest Chilton and John Clay Barnett. Joe Parish 

and Mark Johnston were unavailable for the picture.   

(2) Chuck Scott presents the chapter wreath. 

(3) Vice President General Rev. Forrest Chilton presents the Central District wreath.                            

1 

2 
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The picture on the left shows members of the Jack 

Jouett C.A.R. Chapter presenting their wreath at the 

Wreaths Across America ceremony. 

 

On the right are Regents of four DAR Chapters. 

They and some of their members braved the elements 

to honor those buried at the Zachary Taylor military 

cemetery. (L-R)  Adele McCoy (Peter Foree      

Chapter), Keitt Wood (Fincastle Chapter), Janet  

Upton (Corn Island Chapter) and Sharlene Cooper 

(John Marshall Chapter.) 


